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To: Parents of CHS Students 

 

Re: Flex Lunch  

 

 Happy Homecoming week from Center High School!  Things are off and 

rolling here at CHS, and we are ready to begin our Flex Lunch which will provide 

opportunities for students to receive Academic support during the school day.  The 

timeline of events are listed below.  On the back of this paper is the bell schedule 

that we will use.  You will notice the start time is two minutes earlier, and if you 

bring your student lunch please note the time when lunch occurs.  It is likely the 

time they choose to eat lunch will change daily.  Please coordinate lunch deliveries 

with them, as to ensure campus safety we will continue our current lunch delivery 

plan.  Before we start the actual Flex lunch students will have three days in a 

“homeroom” period so we can better train and help them to plan their time.  We 

will be using Google applications for them to schedule their week and they will 

receive a confirmation email upon entering their plan, which summarizes their Flex 

Lunch week. Should you have any question please ask your child or call Center 

High School 936-598-6173.   

 
Wednesday September 14th 3rd period Senior Flex Lunch Meeting, 6th Period Junior 

Thursday  September 15th 3rd period Sophomore flex Lunch meeting, 6th Period Freshman 

 

Tuesday September 20th Flex Lunch bell schedule, Students report to assigned homerooms for 

further flex lunch planning and training. 

Friday September 23rd  First Flex Lunch day.   
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